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MOVING UP TO
SECONDARY SCHOOL

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE PARENTS CAN
APPLY ONLINE FROM 10 SEPTEMBER 2019

Apply for your child’s
school place online:
www.buckscc.gov.uk

If you cannot apply online, ask your child’s
primary school for a paper form.

Helpful information about moving up to

secondary school in September 2020 is

on our website now — visit
www.buckscc.gov.uk/movinguptosecondaryschool




